
 NOTIFICATION 

 

The Department vide advertisement dated 23.01.2019 has invited 
applications for the Fellowship Scheme in the Archives. In response 
to the advertisement, the Department has received inadequate 
response.  

 Therefore, the Competent Authority has approved to invite 
afresh application for the Fellowship Scheme. In view of the above, 
the applications so received against the advertisement dated 
23.01.2019 will not be considered further.  


